
Dear Student,

As you are aware, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, extending its impact to 
almost every facet of our lives, including the feasibility of travel. Earlier today, we 
announced that our Winter 2021 domestic and international travel study programs have 
been canceled. We realize that you, our Class of 2024 World Scholars and families, may 
have questions and concerns about Spring 2021 study abroad given our most recent 
news. 

Rest assured, the World Scholars Program team continues to work closely with our 
campus and international partners to monitor the situation. We remain hopeful that spring 
travel will take place and continue to plan for that eventuality. 

Of course, our students’ health and safety are our top priorities. We are following official 
guidance given by the U.S. State Department, the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and Drum-Cussac, our travel risk service. In addition, we are actively 
tracking changes in travel restrictions and communicating regularly with our partner 
institutions to ensure that they can provide access to safe housing, meals, transportation, 
classroom space, medical services and more. Our UD World Scholar sites are carefully 
selected based upon many factors, including their ability to provide comprehensive 
student support. 

If UD decides to cancel spring study abroad programs, we will communicate directly with 
Scholars and families. We remain committed to providing you with an internationalized 
undergraduate experience beginning with your first year as a UD World Scholar.

You are a valued member of our community, and we are here to support you. For updates 
on the University's response to COVID-19, please visit the UD website. Should you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time. 

Sincerely, 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/XXc6adqa997Wg7dFYCT9Voxm1Djsoc5ZLqRrRCV2lBU/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h0/amlLDvu9mRQbNOtSn-6N4rx_M1MEpEwuS3aKsYjoV18
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdAfRrAIlRRNisXLKTOYisQynr0L0WcQZdu_LbtUd_4DlmKjshkPHEgmkGt4Q5ztUDA/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h1/aOEfZoqorDiq6ntWcv5fUA8uHhlOv4UsSyhmtfjzOWM
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/-2pdxw-pEj7Pt2nWJCOXrutCWdmusShHXn5T4hrsPTAjucNYF_aEpIbLf-kWimkW7p25A7HNebca-YePNTyiffQKcmJUJqhD5_NdIRrOuTwK_yYoBloenUgMoKKry1yt/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h2/xflUbta907nsscJ-os-cjDAxHON6HNmxs-5wREw1N_A
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdAfRrAIlRRNisXLKTOYisQxaanud3fajpCtfrzXvMQ-rI00VUXI7sxPMUki_AcXjNA/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h3/V0NwcUEcAiYn7YlKOhyNB7LKJ_jDjGhWPcB1C54s8TQ
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdCOxui3w85v0D7D3Aq7XOPzP0qhhwI7mRu4SxmSmtkC-/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h4/TsncK5pg84UfdO8S8MyYGRyA1ZHa7sV7sPaIt7v30ZI
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdKMr26BR4l64rf_KELxRae_pQY3m0HnFt4S7qeYxCKiU/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h5/PbIGi_fAlT-BRbwL8QIQe-QPLt_GbXlmyOQvA4XcDZo
mailto:%20go-global@udel.edu


Amy Greenwald Foley
Associate Director for Global Outreach 

University of Delaware   •   Newark, DE 19716   •   USA  •   (302) 831-2852   •  

https://www.udel.edu/global/

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdMA98_Le0Gc93323J9KBjqSgQjRqBAzgHb-4QzEjGOKa/332/es5FUoA6RfGZE_7dWMumTQ/h6/1aQC8P6vf-3RWV2P1A-RDES38Wv4I7OM7PoPQEoQENg

